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Western Nuclear, Inc.
Attn: Mr. B. R. Tuveson
Jeffrey City, Wyoming 82310
Gentlemen:
This is in response to your letter of April 7, 1971, regarding the
Hotiece to AEC Licensees Concerning License Fees, dated March 9, 1971,
The subject notice provided an opportunity for licensees to file ap-
plications to cancel or reduce the scope of their licenses on or be-
fore April 7, 1971, and have the fee waived upon cancellation of the
license or assessed in the stount applicable to the license as amended ,
Reduction of the fee was contemplated only where the Commission acted
favorably to reduce the scope of the license.
We note the prescribed fee hao been received by the Central Accounts
Branch.
Sincerely,
 Driginal Signed by
W, O, Miller
William O, Miller
Division of State and
Licensee Relations
bec: RLeith, OC
License Fee File
WOMiller, SLR (2)
11170038 710422
33& ADOCK O40##»»u»
c PDR
OFFICE p | SLR g i i P -
WoMiller:esc i ’ 7 I
" | f

SURNAMED | . b Hi..,VA.. ol
|



